

Moredon Primary & Nursery School

Moredon Road, Swindon, Wiltshire SN2 2JG

Tel: 01793 600344 Email: admin@moredon.swindon.sch.uk

Website: www.moredon.swindon.sch.uk Follow us: @MoredonPrimary

Principal: Mrs Claire Leach

Thursday 7th April 2022

Dear Parents,

Next term, our topic will be all about animals. We will start off by looking at small animals such as minibeasts and then as the term goes on, we learn about larger wild animals. It's a great topic which I will share more information about, once we are back after the Easter holidays.

As part of this topic, I would like to invite a visitor into Nursery on Tuesday 17th May. This visitor is from Zoo Lab and is very exciting as they will bring animals into Nursery! The ranger brings in lots of different reptiles and invertebrates for children to see, and if they want to, hold/touch. It is a very exciting opportunity for the children, I am sure you will agree!

This experience does require a contribution from yourselves of £8.58 each. The cost will be set up on your child's ParentPay account after Easter and if we don't receive enough contributions, then the experience may not be able to go ahead. End of year trips are not going ahead this academic year and therefore this will be the only paid-for experience the children will have in Nursery.

If your child only attends Nursery in the afternoon and you would like them to take part, then you can make the payment on ParentPay and they can attend the morning session that day, instead of the afternoon session. The afternoon only children will hopefully get this experience again next year if you decide not to bring them in this time.

Any questions, please message me on ClassDojo.

Thanks. Miss Godfrey



























